

Headteacher: Gareth Whitaker
Deputy Headteacher: Gareth Paisley

Telephone: (01729) 822451

Email: admin@settlecollege.n-yorks.sch.uk

12th September 2025

Dear Parent / Carer,

Here at Settle College, we are delighted to open our doors and offer you a warm welcome at our Open Evening which will be taking place from 6pm - 8pm on Thursday 2nd October.

The evening will consist of an independent tour of our school with our students and staff on hand at every opportunity to help guide and answer any questions you may have. During the tour, you will have the opportunity to meet students and staff who will be taking part in a range of activities across all our departments around school.

Throughout the evening, I will be hosting a range of 15-minute presentation sessions. To restrict the number of visitors at each presentation at any one point in time, and allow you the opportunity to attend without it being over-crowded, please may we ask you to pre-book your seats for the presentation session of your choice by responding to this survey <a href="https://forms.office.com/e/dXMPEB45db">https://forms.office.com/e/dXMPEB45db</a>

As numbers are limited, to avoid disappointment and to ensure you are allocated a time that suits you, I encourage you to book early as these sessions do get booked up quickly. Please also indicate how many people you would like to book a place for. On the evening please arrive at least 10 minutes prior to the start of your chosen presentation to allow you sufficient time to be seated.

Kind Regards,

Gareth Whitaker Headteacher

Arkwright 25